
Exclusive development finally
replacing trailers
By Benjamin Spillman, Reno Gazette-Journal

STATELINE  —  Crumbling  pavement  and  some  unoccupied  mobile
homes are among the reminders of what used to occupy the site
of the future Tahoe Beach Club.

But the developers, politicians and local business leaders on
the beach in Stateline Monday afternoon weren’t there to pick
through  remnants  of  what  used  to  be.  The  dignitaries,
including Nevada Gov. Brian Sandoval, were looking out toward
Lake Tahoe and what they envisioned for the future of the 20-
acre, lakefront property.

The club, according to developers and planning agency staff,
would be the first new, full-ownership lakefront homes on the
Nevada side of Lake Tahoe in about 30 years, although there
have been time-share developments in that time.
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